
 

 

Karen Jansen 
 
 
From:   Karen Jansen [kjansen@crockett.gov] 
Sent:   Monday, July 9, 2023 1:36 PM 
To: Lacey Glenlee [lacey.glenlee@cpschools.org] 
Subject:  RE: New Hire 
Attachments:   
 

Superintendent Glenlee, 
 
Thank you for the update on Richland Elementary. This school has suffered enough with low and 
declining achievement scores, and it is time for a change. I am glad to hear of the hiring of 
Christopher Seals as the executive principal. It sounds like he is the expert that can turn things 
around. With my goals of rezoning the area designated for the meat processing plant and Mr. 
Seals’ expertise in instruction, I think we will be able to restore this community school to the 
greatness it once enjoyed.  
 
Congrats on the hire. I know you have a tough year ahead with budget talks and contract 
negotiations. I look forward to your support in the future as we work together on these items.  
 
KJ 
 
 
On Friday, July 6, 2023 at 4:16 PM CDT, Lacey Glenlee lacey.glenlee@cpschools.org wrote: 
 
Commissioner Jansen, 
 
I wanted to let you know that we have submitted a hiring proposal for Stephen Seals to become 
the next principal of Richland Elementary. Mr. Seals comes with a track record of success and 
turnaround work from his previous district, and we look forward to his success at Richland. He is 
regarded as an instructional expert and will be a great value-add to the school. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lacey Glenlee, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
Crockett Public Schools 


